David Miliband PO Box 67179 London SW1P 9SQ



14th July 2010

Dear Mr Miliband

Thank you for your flyer and literature sent to me as a member of the Labour Party.

I cannot vote for you for the following reasons:

You supported the Iraq war

Unfortunately your hinterland contains no concrete real work experience in the public or the private sector

I am enclosing two letters that will save me having to type out a couple more paragraphs.

Finally on a lighter note your campaign leaflet suggests that I might want to "organise a house meeting for David. Bring friends and family together in a fun way to talk about why you are supporting David and what they can do to support David too".

If I did this family and friends of mine from the Labour Party would rightfully assume I had lost my presence of mind and in the egregious argot of Alastair Campbell, "Chris does not do Tupper Ware parties".

Yours faithfully

Chris Hodgkins